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Why on earth do you want to change a system that is working?  A waste of time and 

money. 

 

As a resident of Oregon, I strongly support our vote-by-mail system and oppose any 

shift toward mandatory in-person voting, such as proposed in Senate Bill 210. Mail-in 

voting has proven to be both efficient and inclusive, accommodating citizens who 

face challenges with mobility, transportation, or time constraints. Transitioning to in-

person voting would impose undue hardships on many individuals and result in 

significant additional expenses for the state. Our current system functions effectively 

and has demonstrated its reliability in preventing voter fraud. Therefore, I urge you to 

vote against SB 210 and maintain Oregon's exemplary vote-by-mail system. 

 

Don't try to "fix" what is not broken! 


